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JOHN A.D. VELLONE
direct tel.: (416) 367-6730
direct fax: (416) 361-2758 

e-mail: jvellone@blgcanada.com
February 2, 2010

Delivered by Email

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2700
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Orangeville Hydro 2010 EDR Application
EB-2009-0272

We are counsel to Orangeville Hydro Limited (“Orangeville Hydro”) in the above 
captioned matter.  Orangeville Hydro is writing to indicate that it intends to file a 
settlement proposal in accordance with the Board’s Procedural Order No. 3, however it is 
requesting a one-week extension to file its settlement proposal on Monday, February 15, 
2010.  Orangeville Hydro requires additional time to finalize a draft of the settlement 
proposal, give intervenors adequate time to review and comment on the draft, and 
incorporate intervenors’ comments as appropriate before filing a settlement proposal with 
the Board.  All of the parties have negotiated in good faith throughout this settlement 
process, and Orangeville Hydro is hopeful that a viable settlement agreement can be 
reached if the Board grants the additional time requested.

Yours truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original Signed by John A.D. Vellone

John A.D. Vellone

copy to:
Chris Haussmann, Facilitator
George Dick and Jan Howard, Orangeville Hydro
Board Staff and Intervenors of Record
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